ROYAL BOTANIC GARDENS,
KEW, SURREY.

All communications should be addressed to
THE DIRECTOR, 10th January, 1946.

quoting the following number :

D 58 H.13/46.

Dear Sir,
In reply to your letter dated 30th December;

1945, I enclose herewith a description of Acokanthera

spectabilis which I hope will meet with your require-

ments.

Yours faithfully,

Tkl g

Difrector.
g

Dr. Carlos Faust,
Jardin Botanico "Marimurtra®,
Blanes (Gerona),
Spain.




